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2023 ASWA Awards Evening Celebration

 The annual WA coaches workshop was held  
 Awards evening was celebrated for the 22/23 season  
Congratulations to our WA Youth athletes at the Youth World
Champonships  

What's been happening in the month of August?

The Australian Youth Team performed at the World Aquatics
Youth World championships in Greece, Athens showcasing their
free combination routine.   The competition was an international
debut for 10 of the 12 athletes, and we can't wait to see what
comes next for this talented young team.  

A big congratulations to our WA athletes  Charlotte Enzor, Malia
Dickson & and Elivira Katsatis. Special mention to WA coach
Ana Mendigutxia who was head coach for the team.  

A huge thank you to everyone who attended our 2023 ASWA Awards
Evening Celebration over the weekend. 

A big congratulations to all of our 22/23 season award winners and we can't
wait for the new season ahead.  

 

The Artistic Swimming WA annual coaches workshop recently took place
on the 13th of August. The workshop included guest speakers and a variety

of activities to further upskill our coaches for the upcoming 
competition season. 

A big thank you to all of our WA coaches who attended the workshop and a
special mention to our ASWA staff who went above and beyond to facilitate

and organize this fantastic event.



4-6TH : HBF STADIUM

 9TH SEPTEMBER: GEOGRAPHIE LEISURE CENTRE
AT 2:30PM

26-29TH SEPTEMBER: LEISUREFIT BOORAGOON
AT 9:30AM 

23-25TH SEPTEMBER 

4-10TH SEPTEMBER 

H I G H  P E R F O R M A N C E  C A M P :  

 B U S S E L T O N  C O M E  A N D  T R Y :

S U P A N O V A  A R T I S T I C  S W I M M I N G  C A M P   

G E R A L D T O N  H I G H  P E R F O R M A N C E  C A M P

 P A T H W A Y  S K I L L S  A S S E S S M E N T  W E E K  

 

 

WHAT'S ON NEXT MONTH...? 

Southern Swans Club announcement 

We want to welcome our newest Artistic Swimming club Southern Swans
to our ASWA community. The club was incorporated only a couple of
months ago and they are looking for new members for our upcoming

competition season.
 Please visit our socials for more information on how to join the club.  


